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From the Principal: 
 

We are in the final week of term. With the holidays in sight, our students         
continue to work extremely hard.  
 
Interschool Carnival 
What a fantastic day we all had at our Interschool Athletics Carnival. Not only did 
we come home with the Meritorious Shield, but every student tried their best 
and demonstrated excellent sportsmanship! Students were cheering each other 
from the bay as well as supporting each other through the team games.           
Everyone put in a tremendous amount of effort to train for the day and it all paid 
off. Bevan and Dustin have recounted the day further on in the newsletter.      
Further congratulations to some of our students who received individual            
medallions; 

Junior Girl Champion   Maggie  
Intermediate Girl Runner-Up  Lucy  
Intermediate Boy Champion  Thomas  
 
Interviews 
This afternoon, our teachers will hold formal interviews with interested parents. 
This is part of our Reporting to Parents policy and gives you the opportunity to 
find out information about your child’s progress and set learning goals. I will be 
supervising children in the playground outside the library. The gate in the Early 
Childhood Centre will also be shut, so parents may also utilise this area (please 
note there will be no teacher on duty in this area). While the interviews are being 
conducted the P&C will host a rolling afternoon tea in the staff room. Mrs        
Norwood recently sent out information relating to this event and it is an            
opportunity to meet and greet our new families.  
 
Assembly and School ANZAC Service 
Our assembly will commence at 9:00am on Thursday in the Senior Room. This 
assembly will be hosted by the Junior Room who are busily putting the final 
touches on their item. Immediately following this assembly will be our ANZAC 
Service at 9:30am near the flag pole. Mr Glen Churchland from the RSL will be in 
attendance. We will then move on to our normal ‘tray peek’ from 10:00am—
10:30am with a shared morning tea with parents and students to be the final 
part of the morning. Please clearly label the ingredients on your shared plate of 
morning tea. 

Important Dates 

 

THURSDAY 6 APRIL 
Assembly @ 9am         

Anzac Ceremony         

Tray Peek                         

All welcome to attend 

 

FRIDAY 7 APRIL 

Last day of Term 1 
 

MONDAY 24 APRIL 

Staff Development 

Day—NO STUDENTS 
 

TUESDAY 25 APRIL 

ANZAC DAY—PUBLIC 

HOLIDAY 
 

WEDNESDAY 26 APRIL 

First day Term 2—

Students 
 

WEDNESDAY 3 MAY 

MSP Photographers 
Graduating student  

photos 

~ ~ ~ 



Community ANZAC Services 
Our Year 6 students will represent our school at community ANZAC Services on 25 April. Luca will be   
attending the Grass Patch Dawn Service at the Memorial Park on the Coolgardie-Esperance Highway. Bevan 
and Dustin will be involved in the parade and service in Esperance. This is a fantastic opportunity for these 
students and I know they will represent our school with pride.  
 
Senior Camp 
The Senior Camp for students in Years 4-6 is in Week 8 of Term 2. Activities and costs are still being finalised, 
but I hope to have these known at the start of the term. As you would have noted on the Voluntary          
Contributions and Charges 2017, the most we can charge for this camp is $550 per student. If you feel you 
may require a payment plan, please contact the school to arrange this. 
 
Holidays 
At the end of this week students begin their hard earned break. School will resume for students on    
Wednesday 26 April. Teachers and office staff will return on Monday 24 April for a designated School         
Development Day.  
 
Have a good holiday and I hope the start of seeding goes well.  
 

 

Kind regards, 

Reece Smith  l  Principal 

4 April 2017 

 

Scaddan’s Interschool’s 

On the 31st of  March, Scaddan Primary School was able to participate in the        

Interschool Sports Carnival at Salmon Gums. All the Scaddan students were ready 

and roaring to race against the other Mallee schools. The juniors did exceptionally 

well at their throwing and catching in their team games and ran hard all day. The 

seniors did an extraordinary job at nailing their team events. The Scaddan students 

were very pleased with themselves when they heard that they had won the        

Meritorious Shield for the 12th time. Everybody had a great day!!!! 
 

By the sports captains, Dustin and Bevan  



VALUES STAR 

Maggie 

 

 

 

 

 

“For always being very kind and             

nurturing towards others” 

BIRTHDAY WISHES 
 

APRIL 
 

Cooper  - 2nd   

Sophie - 2nd 

Braxton - 5th 

 

WHO HAS RECEIVED A VALUES TOKEN THIS FORTNIGHT? 



Over the last few weeks we have been learning about alliterations. 

Students have made some crazy alliterations about the students 

in our class! 

Going on a sound hunt listening 

very carefully for loud and   

quiet noises! 

We have been spending lots of 

time making and using number 

lines to help us count! 

Learning about numbers! 




